
 

 

 
 
By email to pauline.tully@oireachtas.ie  
 
 
11th October 2022                                               
 
 
Ms. Pauline Tully, T.D, 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
 
Re: Parliamentary Question 47245/22 “To ask the Minister for Health the number of full-time 
consultant dermatologists based in each hospital that is part of RCSI Group as of 12 September 
2022; and if he will make a statement on the matter.-Pauline Tully” 
 
 
Dear Deputy Tully, 
 
The RCSI Hospital Group has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. Having 
reviewed the matter, the following outlines the position.  
 
I can confirm there are 6.72 WTE Dermatologist positions in the RCSI Hospital Group working 
across Our Lady of Lourdes Hospital Drogheda, Connolly Hospital, Beaumont Hospital and Cavan 
General Hospital. 
 
We trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
______________________________ 

Stephanie Dunne 
Communications Manager 
RCSI Hospitals Group 
comms@rcsihospitals.ie  
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